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Farm to School Mini Grant--2023/2024

Child Nutrition applied for and was awarded the full $10,000 grant.  This will be utilized for 
purchases in the fall of 2023.  Our emphasis will be rebuilding our Farm to School program, 
which had some setbacks during and after Covid’s presence.  Harvest of the Month and 
featuring local tomatoes and squash will be some of the highlights.  It will be hard to BEET our 
new initiatives.   

Current outstanding student balances

Child Nutrition has returned to the utilizing the School Messenger system for a weekly phone 
call, text message or email (based on parent preference of notification in Infinite Campus).   
We currently bill families monthly and remind them to pay ahead.  With new policies that 
prohibit us from reminding students about money owed, we are currently at an all time high of 
outstanding debt, which is $76,000. If this rate of debt increases at the same rate it currently 
is, we will easily be over $125,000 owed at the end of the year.  As we have in the past, 
accounts owing over $100.00 at the end of the school year that remain unpaid after 3 
attempts to collect, will go to the school districts collection agency.  


